
The Future of

Valhalla

Will it be the same, improved or totally different in 10 years?
A remit was past at the November 26, 2006, AGM to establish a Valhalla Futures 
Development Working Group with a clear objective,  “… to provide fully researched 
options on the future of Valhalla no later than the November 2007 AGM …”

The success of the group depends on you.  
We require members to help us meet this objective. 

The first meeting will be at the Danish House on Sunday, February 11, 2007 at 2pm.

Marion Stewart & Ron Dunlop

If you have the skills or knowledge to participate in this group please fill out the form and send to:
Marion Stewart, 88c Coronation Road, Hillcrest 0627, North Shore City, or email valhalla@danishsocietynz.com
Phone: Marion Stewart, 480 8282 or Ron Dunlop, 528 8852.

Name: ______________________________________________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________	

Phone No: _ ______________________________ Email: _ ____________________________________________

What skills can you bring to the group to help us meet this objective?

___________________________________________________________________________________________	

___________________________________________________________________________________________	

___________________________________________________________________________________________	

___________________________________________________________________________________________	

✁



Valhalla Remit 
passed at the November 26, 2006, AGM

The Valhalla building, including ablutions and service amenities have  
a limited life and require rejuvenation. The property has a fundamental 
role with existing and potential members of the Danish Society.  
To ensure that all efforts and monies above normal be invested wisely;  
that a Valhalla Future Development Working Group be formed.

The objective of the Valhalla Future Development Working Group  
is to research these options:

•	 To upgrade the existing building, or
•	 To add other facilities onto the existing building, or
•	 To move the existing building to a new site and add new facilities, 

or
•	 To build a new facility on the property.

This group is to meet monthly to research all possibilities of  
developing Valhalla.

The group is to provide fully researched options no later than the 
November 2007 AGM.

In conclusion of the remit passing we call for interested parties to  
join the group.

Proposed by: 
Marion Stewart

Seconded by:
Ron Dunlop


